
Friends of the Oviatt Library (FOL) 
Minutes, Oct. 20, 2017 

Administrative Conference Room, Oviatt Library 
 

The meeting was called to order by Mark at 10:15 a.m. 

Present: Dean Mark Stover, Iris Caplan, Joyclyn Dunham, Bob Gohstand, Rita Streimer, Hazel 
Wittenberg, Christina Mayberry, and guest Yasmine Abdulla.   

The minutes of the Sept. meeting were unanimously approved as written.  

Announcements: 
 
Upcoming FOL Board meetings:   
Nov. 17th (Admin Conference room);  
Dec. 8th, Volunteer Holiday party, Orange Grove Bistro;  
Jan. 19th (Admin Conference room)   
 
Upcoming Events:   
Nov. 16th, 4-6 pm, Library Gallery Exhibit, Second Floor West Wing, Dana Gioia;  
Jan. 18th 5:30 pm-7:30 pm, Opening of the Special Collections Reading room 
Note:  Library will be open after hours for those who have RSVP’d. 
 
Old Business: 
 
Docents for the Oviatt Library:  Training happened, casual tours for the community, Mark will 
reach out to Coleen Martin to offer up the services of the Docents for individual tours.  Online 
application is possible.  
 
Committee Reports 
 
Program Committee-Sunday, Feb. 4th, 1:00 pm, Orange Grove Bistro, Hitler in Los Angeles with 
Steve Ross, there will be a charge of ~$20 per person for the brunch event. 
 
Gift Book/Book Sale Committee-Clarification of the Gift Book policy, Librarians are no longer 
accepting materials to review except on extremely rare occasions, i.e. Special Collections type 
material.  The Friends can still accept books to sell. 
 
Closing Remarks 
 
The next FOL meeting will be on Friday, November 17th at 10 a.m. in the 3rd floor Administrative 
Conference Room in Oviatt Library. 
 
The meeting was adjourned at 10:50 a.m. 


